
NOTICE AND OPPORTUNITY

At a recent meeting of the Advisory Committee to the Bankruptcy Court for the Eastern

District of Michigan, subcommittees were formed to review and revise the local bankruptcy rules

in light of  E.C.F. and B.A.P.C.P.A.  The subcommittees have been provided with a short time

frame to make their recommendations to the bench. As such, we are soliciting your input and

recommendations at this time. Anyone with any suggestions for changes, revisions and/or

modifications of the local bankruptcy rules is encouraged to submit them to Judy Calton at

Honigman Miller Schwartz & Cohn, 2290 First National Bldg, Detroit, Michigan 48226, 

jcalton@honigman.com , by no later than July 20, 2006.

In addition, if you would like to volunteer and serve on a rule subcommittee, you may

contact Stuart Gold at sgold@glmpc.com.

As always, we welcome your thoughts and involvement, and look forward to all of your

comments and suggestions.

/s/ Phillip J. Shefferly                          /s/ Stuart A. Gold                                       
Phillip J. Shefferly Stuart A. Gold
United States Bankruptcy Judge Gold, Lange & Majoros, P.C. 
Co-Chair Co-Chair
 
 
Dated:  June 28, 2006 
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